                     To The Executive of the National Council
                          All Pensioners and Survivors of the 
                           CP Pension Plan of Canadian Pacific.

As of now most of you should have heard of Canadian Pacific purchasing the Kansas City Southern Railway Company. 
I have numerous e-mails and calls with regards to what will happen to our Pension Plan when and if this sale gets the STB approval.  
I have spoken to the Pension Director Blain MacIsaac and John Hill, Director Pension Plan Management, and I am assured that this sale has no effect on our Pension Plan. It is a separate entity and has nothing to do with this sale. 
The KCS employees in the US are approximately 3500 and in Mexico about 3500 also, they do not have a pension Plan.
With regards to changing the CP to CPKC it has no effect on the Pension Plan of our current Pensioners already collecting a pension now or in the future.
 When CP bought the SOO line there was no effect and it will be the same now even though they never changed the name following the purchase of the SOO line.
If anyone has any more questions or concerns you can contact me at 1-250-837-4248 or my cell 1-250-837-1083or E-Mail at rjc48@telus.net

Yours Pension Representative

Robert J Cameron
CP Pension Representative
